
Monoclonal
Antibody 
IV Therapy 

Monoclonal Antibody IV Therapy 
at our CSC Hartsville o�ce, 

located at 1268 S. Fourth Street,
will be  

CLOSED
Thursday,December 30, 2021

and will reopen 
Monday, January 3, 2022

For more information and to see if you qualify, 
please contact our Hartsville IV Therapy 
Department at 843-758-0044.


